COLLEGE SUCCESS

OFFICE VISIT

There are many factors which contribute to your college success which are not academic in nature.

One of these success factors is visiting your instructor during his/her office hours.  There are many benefits for visiting your instructor.

An office visit shows that you accept responsibility for your education.   Instructors who seem unapproachable in the classroom may seem different in their office.  If you have had a difference of opinion or a conflict with your instructor, a private discussion during office hours can be very effective for resolving your issue.
An office visit also allows your instructor to know you better.   Many students approach instructors to write letters of recommendation when the instructor doesn’t know the student outside the classroom or beyond their test scores.  Instructors can write much more effective letters of recommendation when they have gotten to know you through office visits.
Visiting the instructor can show that you are interested in the class as well as possibly help you become a better student.  Bring your textbook and handouts and you can ask questions one-on-one that you couldn’t ask in class.  Bring your lecture notes, tests and make a list of questions which may help you correct previous mistakes.  Be open to feedback and constructive criticism which can assist you to improve your grade.
Class time is limited and instructors cannot possibly discuss all aspects of the course topics.  For example, if the instructor is from the department which offers the major you are interested in pursing, you may receive additional information about your intended transfer school or future career that you would not get in the classroom.

Instructors may not be able to give you the time and undivided attention you want if you approach them immediately before or after class.  He/she may be rushing to another class or meeting and may be unable to speak to you then.  All instructors must have office hours available to students each week.  It is better to schedule an individual appointment during their office hours than to drop by unexpectedly.  

To motivate you to experience an office visit with an instructor, it has been made one of the requirements for this course.   Call me to schedule an office visit in advance at 415-239-3297.  These visits are by appointment only.  Office visit #1 must be completed before March 18, 2010 and office visit #2 must be completed by April 29, 2010 to earn your points for this requirement.  Schedule your appointment early because available appointments will fill weeks before this deadline.  No appointments will be accepted for this assignment beyond this date.  Bring your tests, your homework assignments, your study cards, your textbook and your lecture notes so that I may answer your questions about your grade or your performance in class.  Most students find this to be a very positive and helpful experience and I look forward to meeting with each of you individually.
